
 

School Uniform Expectations 

The school uniform is compulsory for all children and it is important that children 

come to school in the correct school uniform. The uniform consists of the following:  

 Green sweatshirt or cardigan with school logo  

 Yellow (plain) polo shirt  

 Grey/black skirt or pinafore or grey/black trousers.  

 Plain low heeled black shoes. No trainers/canvas footwear.  

 For indoor P.E. kit, Black P.E. pumps, black shorts and yellow (plain) t-shirt  

 For outdoor P.E. jogging bottoms, trainers and sweatshirt are required in addition 

to the indoor PE kit.  

 During the summer green or yellow gingham dresses can be worn.  

 During the summer grey or black shorts can be worn, not football shorts.  

 White, grey or black socks must be worn. Grey or black tights may be worn in 

winter. 

 It is not acceptable for children to come to school with dyed hair or inappropriate 

styles.  

 No nail varnish.  

 No jewellery should be worn, except for a small watch (N.B. smart watches are not 

allowed in school and also earrings are not allowed to be worn in school) 

The school uniform can be purchased online from www.myclothing.com  
 
All clothes and belongings must be clearly marked with your child’s name. The school 
cannot be held responsible for items of uniform which go missing, especially if they 
have not been labelled. There is a lost property box in reception and all items of 
uniform which are not labelled can be found there.  
 
We do however; empty this box termly and any items not collected will be disposed 
of.  
 
Mobile phones are not allowed in school. The school cannot be held responsible for 
the loss or damage of mobile phones.  
 
We thank you for your support with following the school uniform expectations of St 
Paul’s CE Primary. 

http://www.myclothing.com/

